

Holt Lane Wokingham
Berkshire RG41 1EE
Telephone: 0118 978 0165
Facsimile: 0118 989 0831
holtschool@holt.wokingham.sch.uk

Ofsted
Outstanding
Provider

www.holtschool.co.uk

Co-Headteachers Mrs Anne Kennedy and Mrs Katie Pearce

n:\departments\computing\staff\admin\letters\yr 11 gcse computing revision sessions jan 2019 lb.docx

January 2019

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Re: GCSE - Computer Science revision sessions – afterschool (11B/Co1)

The Computing department is running revision sessions every Monday after school from 3:30 – 4:30 in T4 and lunch time sessions every Wednesday in T7. The aim of these sessions is to prepare students for their exam and strengthen their knowledge in Computing. We will be focusing on both paper 1 and paper 2. These sessions are definitely beneficial to the students and are open to all.

As the revision session finishes after school hours on Mondays, we are very concerned that every student who participates has firm transport arrangements and we therefore ask you to ensure you have made safe transport arrangements for those who are attending the sessions.

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Bernadotte

Department of Computing